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Hello, 

 

In the past, an Elder Benefit Specialist at the Council on Aging of Rock County has assisted you in 

reviewing your Medicare health insurance coverage options. 

 

Each year from October 15 through December 7, during Medicare’s Open Enrollment Period, you have an 

opportunity to review and change your Medicare Part D Plan or Advantage Plan for the following year. 

For most people, this is the only time of year you may be able to change your plan. Changes made to 

plans for the coming year could mean that the costs and coverage for your same drugs could change.  

Likewise, a different company may now offer better coverage for those same medications.  People have 

saved hundreds of dollars in a year by switching to a different plan.  The only way to find out if you can 

save money is to review and compare your plan.  

 

Medicare Supplements or Medigap Policies are not affected by this enrollment period. Similarly, those on 

SeniorCare are not affected by Medicare’s Open Enrollment Period.  A renewal notice will be sent in the 

mail by SeniorCare when the renewal is due.  If you are on SeniorCare and have had medication changes, 

you might want to check on the cost of other Medicare plans to see if SeniorCare is still the best option 

for you.  

 

This letter is to inform you that our process to help you review plan options is changing. Due to Covid-19, 

presentations and in-person appointments might still be restricted. I will still be assisting people, but most 

of it will be completed through the mail, computer or telephone. 

 

If you would like me to review your 2022 plan options, please complete the enclosed form and return it to 

me at your earliest convenience. My contact information is listed at the top of this letter for your 

convenience. One open enrollment starts, I will send you your personalized Medicare results for 2022 and 

information on the next steps you need to take. 

 

I look forward to working with you and assisting in any way that I can. Please do not hesitate to contact 

me if you have any other questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lachel Fowler 

Elder Benefit Specialist 

 

 

 

           


